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Consultation to Co-op Academy Grange Admissions Policy:
The proposed changes would be effective from September 2025
Consultation dates: 6th December 2023 - 31st January 2024

1. The proposals:

Decrease in Published Admission Number (PAN) from 300 to 240, from September 2025.
This means that Co-op Academy Grange would take 240 students in Year 7. This will be
reflected in the admissions policy.

2. Reason for change:

We want to reduce the PAN to help create a more cohesive school community, so that
closer links and stronger relationships can be created and sustained, between students,
staff and parents/carers. It will also help us create space on our site for the community
outreach work that we want to embed into the culture and ethos of Co-op Academy
Grange. As well as creating space for more intervention and support, it will create a
calmer, more purposeful learning environment for everyone.

3. Who will be affected?
We are consulting directly with all those who we think may be directly affected by our
proposals. We are directly asking for the views of:

e parents

o staff

e the local community
e local authority

e other local schools

4. How can | tell you what | think?
The consultation will run from Wednesday 6th December 2023 until January 31st 2024.
If you wish to get in touch and tell us what you think, you can do so by email to:

Karen.Seal@coopacademies.co.uk
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